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Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2019 5:52 AM

 

Subject: Roadless policy

 

To whom it may concern,

 

I just listened to a report on NPR regarding the reversal of the roadless policy in Alaska. Although, I have never

been fortunate to visit Alaska, I am a life long resident of Minnesota, living on the edge of teh BWCA in Grand

Marais. I urge the Forest Service to decide against opening protected areas to further development. It is our

responsibility as citizens of this planet to protect our planet, preserving what is left of our undeveloped

wildnerness for future generations.

 

Thank you,

 

Cathleen Nevers

 

[Position]


